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New book on computers being published this month by McGraw-Hill.

July 11, 1961

Clay L. Perry, director of the Computation Facility at the University of California, San Diego, is one of the
authors of a new book on computers being published this month.

With George W. Evans, Il, manager of the Mathematical Sciences Department at Stanford Research Institute,
he has written "Programming and Coding for Automatic Digital Computers", which McGraw-Hill is publishing.

The book presents both the design and programming of computers and stresses the relationship between
them. Assuming knowledge of college algebra, the authors discuss the construction of components, integration of
the components into a computer, and derivation of number representations simulated by the computer. They use
the flow diagram to describe programming procedures.



